
 

 
 

ESEA Grant Application  
Public Notice 2020-21 

 
Every district is required under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESEA) to post the intended use for grant funds for 

the public to provide comment or ask questions.  
 
 
Title IA:  

● Improving the Academic Achievement of the Disadvantaged 
Preliminary Allocation:  

● $337,693 ​(*Decrease of $31,926)  
Required District Projects Include:  

● Homeless Students 
Grant Projects: 

● Title IA Grant funds will be used to support salaries and benefits of Title IA teachers who will 
provide supplemental math and literacy support for K-2 students.  

 
Title IIA: 

● Preparing, Training and Recruiting High-Quality Teachers, Principals, and Other School Leaders 
Preliminary Allocation:  

● $82,883.61 ​(*Decrease of $7,403.39) 
Grant Projects: 

● Title IIA funds will be used to support professional development, including: tuition reimbursement 
costs, purchased services for professional development of teachers, principals, and other school 
leaders to improve content knowledge and classroom practice. 

● Title IIA funds will be used to support recruitment and retention activities that will focus on 
mentoring and induction programming. 

● Title IIA funds will be used to provide teachers with materials, supplies, and equipment, which will 
be used strictly for professional development.  

 
Title IV: 

● Student Support & Academic Enrichment 
Preliminary Allocation:  

● $38,567.34 ​(Increase of $2,576.34) 
Grant Projects: 

● Title IV funds will be used to support well-rounded programming including: educational 
opportunities that integrate multiple disciplines and strengthen instruction.  

● Title IV funds will be used to support safe and healthy programming including: bullying 
prevention, relationship building skills, dropout prevention, school-based health and mental 
health, trauma-informed classroom management and school wide positive behavioral 
interventions and supports. 

 
 

If you have any comments or questions about these funds, please email or call: 
Shanna Crofton ​scrofton@brunswick.k12.me.us​ or 207 319 1900 

Comments and questions will be received until June 5, 2020 
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